5 March 2010
To Whom It May Concern:

Ann Ferguson has worked for Colorama Pharmaceuticals for 5 years and in that time had developed into an important part of our team system. Ann’s ability in opening up new accounts and resurrecting dormant ones is second to none, she was without doubt our best person in this area out of a staff of 30.

We have a proactive sales environment in the morning with close sales analysis the following day and each time Ann would surpass her allocated target. Ann was such a natural that she could cover a colleagues calls in their absence and easily match and often outperform their own daily average.

Ann is also popular with all staff and customers alike due to her enthusiastic and outgoing nature, she was always consistent in her positive outlook and you could rely on Ann to give you a boost during team talks with her enthusiasm.
Unfortunately as a company we have closed our Manchester Office and halved the sales team in Glasgow and unfortunately Ann has been made redundant. 

I am personally very sorry to see her go and would without hesitation employ Ann again if possible, I am positive due to her skills and personality that someone will offer her a job immediately.

If you need further information then please contact me on 07931 773106 or sean.caulfield@colorpharm.co.uk
Regards

Sean Caulfield

